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Subject: Communication from Melissa Kaprelian-Becker requesting the removal of the 4-way stop at
the intersection of Goold Street and Carlisle Avenue.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on 04-16-18: Recommend that four-way stop control
at Goold Street and Carlisle Avenue be removed.  Further recommends that two-way stop control be
re-installed at the intersection of Goold Street and Carlisle Avenue, stop signs facing Carlisle Avenue.

Fiscal Note: There will be a nominal cost to removing these signs.
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